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COACHING AND 
UMPIRING COURSES 

 
We are currently applying 
for funding so that club 

members can attend vital 
coaching and umpiring 

courses.  If anyone would 
like to be considered for 

one of these courses please 
contact any member of the 
committee and/or mention 
to your captain and we can 

put you forward for the 
next available course. 

 
 

COVID-19 
Although the government 
rules have changed and 
continue to change re 

COVID 19, we expect that 
each and every one of us 

will continue to act 
responsibly. 

While free testing is still 
available, we ask that you 
continue to test regularly 

and please don’t turn up to 
training, matches or any 
social event if you have 

tested positive.  From now 
on, as we live with COVID, 

we would ask that if you are 
Feeling unwell and think 
you may be infectious, to 
think about the rest of our 

club and not put other 
people at risk.  With no free 

testing available, we may 
not know it’s COVID, a bad 
cold or flu.  We don’t want 

any of these to spread 
within the club so have an 

honest chat with your 
captain if you need help in 

coming to the right 
decision. 

 
Your Covid Officer – Ed 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

100 CLUB 
Congratulations to the 

February winners of the 100 
club: 

Pete Phillips £25 
Andy Barker £10 

Stuart Grenville-Cleave £5 
 

Don’t forget it’s not too late 
– you can pay £10 to be 

entered for the draws from 
March onwards. 

   
jacks.barker@hotmail.co.uk 

MATCH 
CANCELLATIONS 

There have been many 
match cancellations this 
season for many reasons.  

This means that there 
are quite a few matches 

to catch up on before 
the end of the season so 
please be aware of extra 
fixtures to the calendar 
and make your captains’ 
job easier by indicating 

your availability for 
these extra fixtures. 

 
Forthcoming extra 

fixture – Sunday March 
6th – Ladies 2nd team 

 

 

AGM & AWARDS NIGHT 
As you’re all aware, this will be 

held on Friday April 29th.  You will 
be notified of the venue in the next 
newsletter very shortly, it would be 

great to see as many of you as 
possible.  Seeing as we haven’t had 
an Awards evening for two years, 

we’re hoping it’s going to be a good 
evening for all who attend. 

 
PLAYING 

If there is an issue whilst you are 
playing on the pitch please address 
this immediately.  This includes any 
adverse behaviour from either one 

of you own team towards the 
opposition or the opposition acting 
inappropriately towards your own 

team.  This needs to be highlighted 
and brought to the attention of 

your captain at the time, it is much 
more difficult to deal with issues 

like this after the event. 
 

This also includes being vigilant re 
people taking photographs at 

matches.  Captains should double 
check photo permissions of all 

under 18s in their team or ask the 
membership secretary to check. 

On match day captains or someone 
else (delegated) should make sure 
anyone taking photographs has the 
appropriate permissions from all 

home and away side players. 

 
SWANAGE CARNIVAL 

After a two year break, this is now 
taking place once again during the 
first week of August.  The club will 
be applying for funding so in return 

we need to lend a hand to help 
make this a success.  More 

information will follow in future 
newsletters. 

www.swanageandwarehamhc.org.uk 
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